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Please share widely. If you receive this e-bulletin via more than one address, let us know which address you prefer. To submit announcements or manage your
subscription, email brenda@pnmc.org. See schedule on second page for publication dates and submission deadlines.

From the PNMC Office

This week we join in prayer for Calvary Mennonite Church and Roca de Salvacion. Both congregations shate a location in Aurora, OR
and work together to serve their community.

Both the Oregon and Washington Mennonite Women's Retreats take place this coming weekend, April 8-10. May the time together in both

Jaith commmnities be an opportunity for restoration and rejuvenation.

March 7-9 marked the first of the 2016 Constituency Leadership Council.(C1.C) meetings which was held in Goshen, IN. PNMC was
represented by Jennifer Delanty, part of the CL.C Listening Committee, Jack Swaim, and Katherine Jameson Pitts. Katherine is currently
serving on the CLC Planning Committee. Follow this link for a report on the meetings from Jack Swaim.

Now is the time to register for summer camps! The PNMC is blessed with three camping ministties to serve our conference. Camp Camrec is
located near Leavenworth, WA; Camp Palisades is located near Aberdeen, 1D, and Drift Creek Camp is located near Lincoln City, OR.

PNMC CONGREGATIONS, ORGANIZATIONS & MINISTRIES

Listed chronologically, then alphabetically by organization

Drift Creek Camp
There is stll time to register for the new Nature Camp program being offered at DCC April 29-May 1.

Salem Mennonite Church

Salem Mennonite Church is happy to share the news that SMC member, Olivia Dalke, a high school junior from
Dallas, OR, was awarded the grand prize of $1000, in an essay contest sponsored by Mennonite Central Committee.
To read more about the contest and Olivia’s full essay regarding the dangers of climate change, follow this link.

Eugene Mennonite Church "
Could your congtegations use mission banks from Mennonite Mission Network? Eugene Mennonite Church has twelve they would like to pass
on. Please contact Rose Marie Zook Batber at peaceofeugene@gmail.com.

Western Mennonite School

The annual WMS Benefit Auction is coming up on Saturday, May 7, at the Oregon State Fairgrounds in Salem, OR.

MENNONITE CHURCH USA & OTHER CHURCHWIDE AGENCIES

listed alphabetically by organization

Mennonite Central Committee
News, service opportunities and more about MCC here.

Mennonite Church USA
Find the latest MC USA news here

Mennonite World Conference
Follow this link for the latest from MWC.

Upcoming e-Bulletins: If you would like to contribute, please send a brief announcement in Spanish & English with website
April 18 (submissions due by 4/11) links to brenda@pnmc.org. Our goal is to provide a valuable resource, not an In-Box jammer. If space is
May 2 (submissions due by 4/25) tight, we may omit announcements that are not as pertinent to PNMC. Announcements will run ONE
May 16 (submissions due by 5/9) time only, unless specified otherwise. We welcome your feedback!

June 6 (submissions due by 5/30)
Formore PNM Cupdates : http://pnmc.org e-Bulletin Archives: http://pnmc.org/ResourcesieBulletin
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